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OFFICE OF PRIESTLY &
RELIGIOUS VOCATIONS

To: Pastor
Bulletin Editor

From: Fr. Mémo Hernandez
Director of Vocations

s
Sr. Maria Campos, RSM- ' w

Seminarian Formation Coordinator
Date: April 5, 2024
Subject: Deus Vocat Retreat for Girls Ages 13 to 17

The Deus Vocat Retreat for girls ages 13 to 17 is fast approaching and is now accepting registrations for
the retreat on April 26-28, 2024 at Trinity Pines Catholic Center in Colfax.

Please share this information with the families at your parish who have daughters in 8™ to 12t grades,
especially in your religious education program, youth ministry and altar server programs.

The following is a suggested ad for your Sunday bulletin:

Deus Vocat Retreat (God is Calling): The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations invites girls ages

13 to 17 Retreat for girls ages 13 to 17. Date: April 26-28, 2024. You may register at
www.scd.org/DeusVocat. Cost: $95. Deadline to register is April 22 (Late registration after April 19
will be $100) . If you have any questions, please contact our office at (916) 733-0258 or by email to
msmith@scd.org.

Thank you for supporting the promotion of vocations!

cc: Altar Server Coordinator, Director/Coordinator of Religious Education, Parish Vocation Committees,
Youth Ministry


http://www.scd.org/DeusVocat
mailto:msmith@scd.org

GOD IS CALLING

GIRLS (AGES 13-17)
DISCERNMENT RETREAT

Girls ages 13-17 will learn about Religious Orders,
Consecrated Life, and Married Life. There will be
time for prayer, fellowship, games, and more!

April 26 - April 28, 2024
Trinity Pines Catholic Center
28000 Rollins Lake Road
Colfax, CA 95713

Cost: 95 (includes room and meals)

Regular registration ends at April 19. After April 19, late registration
goes up to *100. Registrations will not be accepted after April 22.

Download forms and register:
www.scd.org/deusvocat

If you have any questions, please contact the
Diocese of Sacramento Office of Vocations
at 916-733-0258 or email msmith@scd.org

The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations will be following the CDC and
diocesan guidelines for our retreats. We will be following updates
closer to the date of the retreat. We greatly appreciate your cooperation!
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